Discussion of a topic of concern to the University: The future of the Investment Office
Further information about the topic provided by the Revd Dr Paul Dominiak.

The resignation of four senior members of the Investment Office in September 2018 offers an
important opportunity for the Regent House to reflect on the aims and operations of the 10. What
sort of balance between transparency and income generation should be struck by the Office, given
the nature of the University's mission? Is it acceptable that ethical considerations remain implicit
rather than explicit and legally binding in the University's investment policies? Finally, how should
the Office respond to the campaigns to end investment in arms and fossil fuels?



